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For a Safer Community

Slow Streets Program

The Slow Streets Program is part of
Los Angeles County’s local emergency
response to COVID-19.

The program aims to enhance traffic safety
and encourage physical activity and
community compliance with physical
distancing guidelines.

What will a Slow Street
Network look like?

A Slow Street Network will have signs
posted at key intersections alerting
motorists to slow down and be aware
of people using the street for physical
activity.

Questions? For more information,

Call: (833) VZ4-LACO
(833) 894-5226

Email: VisionZero@pw.lacounty.gov

Become a Slow Street

Ambassador

Responsibilities include:

* Promoting the purpose of the
Slow Streets Program to fellow residents.

e Notifying LA County Public Works if the
signage or equipment is missing,
broken or vandalized.

e Communicating with LA County if physical
distancing guidelines are not followed.

Slow Streets Program eligibility
requirements

e Streets are residential streets

e Streets are part of a network that includes
10 to 25 intersections or approximately
2 miles

To apply for a Slow Street Network in your
community, visit: VisionZeroLACounty.com

For information on the County’s COVID-19
response, visit: covid19.lacounty.gov
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